
 
 
Saturday 9th November  
Gates Open 4:30pm 

Event Finishes: 7:30pm 

  
We are excited to release details and tickets for our annual fundraising family fireworks 
event. There will be a fantastic firework display by the Nevill Juvenile Bonfire Society, a 
children’s lantern parade (all children welcome to take part and will be provided with a 
lantern), music by BrassSparks, food and drink available to purchase, stalls and face painting 
to entertain the children, a brilliant raffle and much more. Full event info, Terms & 
Conditions and the cancellation policy are available on the ticketing website below the 
ticket choice box. Please note: to ensure safe use of the field after the event we are unable 
to have a bonfire this year. 
  
Tickets 

We have partnered with the secure online ticketing services of Ticketebo to enable online 
ticket purchases and streamlined entrance processes. To buy please click on the button 
below: 
  

 
  
PLEASE NOTE: For 1 week we are asking that this link is only shared with the school 
community, as we want to ensure that all pupils who want to attend can get tickets. On 
25th Oct the link will be shared with the wider community. Historically this has been a very 
popular event that has sold out and we have legal restrictions to ticket numbers, so please 
book early to avoid disappointment.  
  
How You Can Help 

Tombola: Friday 25th October will be a non-uniform day at school. We are asking that in 
return all children bring in an item for our tombola stall. Really any item is welcome but for 

https://www.ticketebo.co.uk/iford-and-kingston-school-ptfa/iford-and-kingston-ce-school-ptfa-family-firework-event-2024


example this could be chocolates, toiletries, toys, games, books, wines & spirits (the latter to 
be handed directly to teachers/reception please!). Second-hand items are very welcomed.   
Lucky Dip Bags: The children will soon be bringing home a striped paper bag each with 
instructions attached. We are asking that these are filled with any little bits and pieces that 
a child might like (e.g. little toys, hair clips, fidgets). No need to buy anything new, this is a 
chance to have a clear out! 

Volunteer: we are always looking for more volunteers for advance prep, to help at the event 
or to help clear up afterwards. Please email ikptfa@skylarkfed.education if you can help. 
   
Looking forward to seeing you there! Any questions just email ikptfa@skylarkfed.education 

 
Ellie and Gail, Co-chairs, Iford and Kingston CE School PTFA 
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